
Expressions of interest are invited to... 
 

participate in a team with Japanese coaches  
at the 2015 Australian Gateball Championships 
 Wynnum, Brisbane, 4th - 6th September 2015.  

 
After some instruction and practice on the Friday, you will 
play as a team with the Japanese coaches, in the 
Australian Championships. 
 
Gateball Australia has applied for a grant  from the 
Australia Japan Foundation to bring three coaches from 
Japan and to make a contribution of $300 each towards  
the expenses of four Australian participants. These seven players will form a team for the 
Nationals. We expect to hear the outcome of our application in July, but need to know who is 
interested, should the grant application be successful. 
 
Expressions of interest are invited from players who are seeking to promote the game in their 
club, region or state. The four players selected will be from clubs, regions or states where very 
little gateball is played and who are committed to share the game with others. 
 
To register your interest, please provide the following information in an email to John Park, 
National Director of Gateball, info@gateball.com.au 
  

• Your name 
• Contact details: email, phones etc 
• Club name and location 
• Location of nearest club playing gateball (if known) 
• Experience with mallet sports 
• Ideas to promote gateball in your club/region/state after your participation in the 

championships. 
• Contact details of two players in your club, region or state who can vouch for your 

commitment and ability to promote a project 
 
(Contact the National Director of Gateball if you wish to discuss the project before expressing 
your interest – John Park 02 4787 6885 or 0448 227 467) 
 
For information about gateball and the National Gateball Championships see 
www.gateball.com.au. 
 
When the result of the grant application is known, all those who have expressed an interest will 
be contacted. 
 


